




  
 

 

March 9, 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 Field Day preparations are already being made and we are getting ready to 

order t-shirts for the students.  Each student will receive a field day t-shirt from 

the Home School Association. 

 

 Shirts come in Youth sizes Small, Medium and Large and Adult sizes Small, 

Medium, Large, Extra Large and 2X.  Please be sure to specify youth or adult. 

 

 Please return this form no later than Friday, March 31st, so that the shirts 

can be ordered in a timely fashion.  Any student not returning a form will be given 

a shirt sized to the average of the class. 

 

 Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Student Name ________________________Grade _____ Y or A Size_______ 

 

Student Name ________________________Grade _____ Y or A Size_______ 

 

Student Name ________________________Grade _____ Y or A Size_______ 

 

Student Name ________________________Grade _____ Y or A Size_______ 

 

Please return by Friday, March 31st, Attn.: Shannon Santiago 



 

 

St. Stan’s  
Painting Party! 

Saturday, April 29th  

$30pp  
Doors open @ 6:30 pm 

 

 

*Step by step instruction on 16 x 20 canvas 

*All painting materials are included in the cost 
 

*BYO Food & Refreshments  
 

For tickets call/text  

Gina @ 732-277-2552 or  

Nella @ 732-407-8638  
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